

LEVEL 2

REVIEW 01

VOCABULARY:

1. Match the words and the sentences. There are two you do not need to use.

avocado	bread	cabbage	cereal	cheese
cucumber	fish	honey	hot chocolate	vegetables

1. People often eat this for breakfast with milk.
2. This is a green fruit often used in salads.
3. Something sweet you can eat with pancakes.
4. You use this when you want toast.
5. This is a drink children like.
6. People who don't eat meat eat more of these.
7. This is made with milk and can be hard or soft.
8. People who live by the sea eat a lot of this.

2. Find the odd one out in each set.

- | | | | |
|--------------|-----------------|--------------|------------|
| 1. A jam | B cabbage | C cucumber | D mango |
| 2. A jam | B hot chocolate | C honey | D tomato |
| 3. A fruit | B hot chocolate | C vegetables | D fish |
| 4. A toast | B cereal | C fish | D bread |
| 5. A cabbage | B cucumber | C tomato | D rice |
| 6. A fruit | B jam | C pasta | D honey |
| 7. A pasta | B cereal | C toast | D yoghurt |
| 8. A cheese | B cabbage | C avocado | D cucumber |

GRAMMAR:

3. Choose the right word(s) to complete the sentences.

- 1 My sister makes / is making / am making pancakes at the moment.
- 2 I usually serve / serving / am serving pancakes with honey.
- 3 Are you / Do you / Is he do work at weekends?
- 4 What do you usually have / are you usually having / you're doing for lunch?
- 5 He not working / doesn't work / isn't working today. He's playing football.
- 6 We have / are having / having lunch at the same time every day.
- 7 They often have / having / are having fruit for breakfast.

8 I'm not cooking / don't cook / cooking lunch today. My dad is.

4. Complete the sentences with the verbs from the list. Use the present simple or the present continuous.

Do	help	listen	not get up	not work
	not have	make	play	

- 1 He at the moment. He's on holiday.
- 2 We early at the weekend.
- 3 What you now? Do you want to go for a walk?
- 4 Sorry, I can't talk to you now. I lunch!
- 5 I two courses at lunchtime.
- 6 I usually my sister with her maths homework.
- 7 We never hockey at school.
- 8 What you usually listen to?

LISTENING:



1. For each question, choose the correct answer.

16. You will hear a brother and sister talking together. Where are they?
 A in a chemist's
 B in a restaurant
 C in a clothes shop
17. You will hear two friends talking. What does the girl have to do on Saturday?
 A her homework
 B look after her pet
 C buy a ball for her dog
18. You will hear a teacher talking to one of his students. Why was Sarah late at school?
 A Her train was late.
 B There was too much traffic.
 C She walked to the school today.
19. You will hear two classmates talking. Why is the girl upset?

PMP English - Hotline: 0935 40 46 41

A Tony got better grades than her.

B Her grades weren't good enough.

C She didn't win the maths prize.

20. You will hear a boy talking about his teacher. What do we know about Mr. King's new car?

A It doesn't belong to him.

B It cost him a lot to buy it.

C He has just bought it.

2. For each question, choose the correct answer.



You will hear Jim and Lisa talking about a school project. What did each student choose to put in the 'time box'?

Example: 0 Jim B

People	What they chose
21 Fiona -	A board games
22 Clare -	B mobile phone
23 Jack -	C money
24 Lisa -	D menu
25 Kevin -	E fashion book
	F MP3 player
	G photo
	H food magazine

READING:**1. For each question, choose the correct answer.****Goby, the amazing beach fish***by Tim Barnet, student*

As part of a recent school project, I read many articles in newspapers, magazines and on the Internet, about how much plastic there is in the world. It is in the sea, in rivers and on the land. It is everywhere. Plastic kills thousands of birds, fish and animals and the problem is getting worse and worse. People think that by the year 2050, there will be more pieces of plastic in the sea than fish.



If you walk on a beach you can see that this is true. On some beaches there is plastic everywhere. Of course, this problem is much worse in the summer when tourists spend lots of time on the beach and, sadly, many of them are too lazy to take their rubbish home with them or, at least, put it in a rubbish bin. I also read that people at one local beach in the Mediterranean decided to do something about this problem. Instead of trying to put lots of ugly rubbish bags on the beach, they made a huge fish, bigger than a person, and put it on the beach. The fish has a big open mouth and you can see inside it. There is a big sign on the fish which says: 'I am Goby the fish and I love eating rubbish'. The fish is actually beautiful and looks like a piece of art but it has a very important reason for being on the beach. People like to feed it with plastic bottles, paper, tin cans and any other rubbish they have. When it is full, it is emptied and then people can put their rubbish in it again.

Now that Goby 'lives' on the beach there is no rubbish there at all. This is a very clever way to make people keep the beaches clean and it looks good too. It also saves a lot of money. So the question is, 'Why isn't there a Goby on every beach in the world?'

14. The first paragraph says that
- A. plastic is more useful now than it was in the past.
 - B. there is too much plastic everywhere.
 - C. plastic is now killing some people.
15. What is said about tourists?
- A. They aren't careful with their rubbish.
 - B. They spend too much time on the beach.
 - C. They should not be allowed on the beaches.
16. What did people on a beach in the Mediterranean do?
- A. They showed people how to go fishing.

PMP English - Hotline: 0935 40 46 41

- B. They had an art competition on the beach.
 C. They found an unusual way to keep the beach clean.
 17. How could you describe Goby?
 A. ugly but important
 B. beautiful and useful
 C. dirty and expensive
 18. Why has Tim Barnet written this text?
 A. to ask people not to make any rubbish on the beach
 B. to encourage people to make art for the beach
 C. to help stop people from leaving rubbish on the beach

2. For each question, choose the correct answer.

A simple life Most people today have a computer or laptop and a smart phone. We also have modern (19)_____ for our homes, like washing machines and ovens. All these things make our lives easier, especially as many of us have (20)_____ lives. But the question is: do we really (21)_____ these? Could we live without them? The answer is that we probably couldn't. However, there are some people in North America, called the Amish people, who do exactly this. These people actually choose to live without this modern equipment. They don't (22) _____ have cars. Their lives are very (23) _____ and the clothes they wear are just like the clothes people wore two hundred years ago. Amish families are usually large. Each family has at least six or seven children. It is a difficult life for a young person, especially if you are a teenager and want to (24)_____ yourself and go to parties.

19. A. programmes B. appliances C. accessories
 20. A. cool B. noisy C. busy
 21. A. need B. think C. collect
 22. A. also B. even C. still
 23. A. simple B. expensive C. easy
 24. A. play B. enjoy C. thank

3. For each question, write the correct answer. Write ONE word for each gap.

From	Teresa
To	Sue

Dear Sue, I'm writing (0) to say thank you for the weekend I spent with you in your lovely home. It was nice to see you again after (25)_____ a long time. I really enjoyed our walks in (26)_____ countryside near your village. I have (27)_____ some photos which I'm sending to you by email. They are great, aren't they? Next week, I'm (28)_____ on a trip to London to visit my uncle. I haven't seen him (29)_____ a very long time. I really like London. I hope we can go (30)_____ together some time next year. Thanks again Teresa

